
Congratulations!
You’re a Wilmington Parent Family Favorite!

Each year we ask our readers to nominate their family favorite in dozens of categories
and your business or service was chosen as a 2024 Family Favorite!

As a winner or finalist, you will receive the FF2024 Award Logo to use for marketing
and promotion, and will be listed in a special feature section in our July 2024 issue.

If you would like to acknowledge and thank our readers for choosing you as Family
Favorite for 2024, we are offering a special one-time promotional rate to place an ad
in this section.

Congratulations for a job well done! Your level of excellence has earned you this award
from our loyal readers.


